
Holiday break
Water main construction on Avenue Chanteclerc

Resumption of work: from late January to spring 2023

Information
Regular activities at this site will resume in late January 2023. Once construction of the water mains 
has been completed, paving work will begin in spring, after the thaw.

Work planned for 2023 ● Construction of a drinking water main between Boulevard 
Strathmore and Boulevard Neptune.

● Temporary paving worked will be performed, followed by final 
paving of trenches to insert the water main.

Access to Surrey dog 
park

● Due to soil conditions, the northern part will remain closed until 
late spring 2023. The southern part of the park will remain 
accessible throughout the work.

Traffic ● Only local traffic will be permitted on Avenue Chanteclerc, 
between Boulevard Graham and Avenue Deslauriers.

Parking ● A short-term parking ban is planned for the work area.

Impacts on your daily life 

Happy holidays from all the work teams!



Location of work to be completed in 2023
Location of work completed in 2022

To learn more about the project: visit the montreal.ca website and enter “Chanteclerc” in the search engine.
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